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Product Discontinuance Notice 
End-of-Life (EOL) Announcement:  March 1, 2018 

 

SCT is dedicated to providing the best solutions for today’s market and technology requirements.  To most 

efficiently manage our product offerings, SCT is discontinuing the following product(s) in accordance with our EOL 

policy.  We appreciate your continued support. 

Discontinued Product(s): 
RC2-Director 
RC2-Director-K 
RC2-Director-S 
RC2-Director-KS 
 

Replacement/Alternative Products(s): 
Please see the RC2-HDP Extension Kit as an alternative kit.  Note that the RC2-HDP solution will require the use of 

the Polycom power supply that ships with the Director, which will need to be installed local to the Director.  The 

Integrator will also need to establish an audio connection back to the codec, separate from the RC2-HDP Extension 

Kit. 

End-of-Sale Date:    
Our anticipated date that stock will be depleted is August 1, 2018.  If placing an order after this date, please call to 

check availability.  All future orders will be booked on a non-cancelable/non-returnable basis.  Exact End-of-Sale 

dates are based upon product availability and determined solely at the discretion of SCT.  To help insure product 

availability, SCT strongly recommends placement of last time buy orders for these product(s).   

Warranty & Technical Support: 
The terms and conditions in effect at the time of purchase of the discontinued products are not modified by this 

PDN.   

For the latest status and any additional questions regarding this PDN, please contact your SCT sales representative. 

 


